
 
July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As we draw towards the end of term, we are enjoying celebrating much about the year just 

gone, whilst also looking forward to the year ahead. 

 

Our assemblies this week have mirrored that theme exactly. The Heads of Year have all 

been reviewing the year’s successes, and I have been explaining some of the expectations 

around behaviour and uniform that students need to hear ready for September. 

 

I wanted to communicate that with you too, so I am taking the unusual step of sharing my 

part of the assembly to Years 7 to 10 with you in order to help you ‘hear’ what has been said 

this week with regards to behaviour in class and uniform expectations for September. 

 

We want to make sure that students and their families are clear about the expectations we 

uphold here. Each slide with the ‘Alive’ logo at the bottom is from the assembly, whereas 

those without the logo are there to help provide you with some of the communication given 

verbally in the assemblies to you in text form. You can find these slides here. 

 

I hope this helps to communicate our expectations clearly to you and helps to narrow the 

gap between home and school. Please read this short email from Monkhouse, the uniform 

suppliers, who wanted to let you to have details about summer uniform shopping. 

 

We hope you have a restful summer break. Thank you for all your support this year and for 

the year to come. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher (Behaviour, Inclusion and Ethos) 

https://www.smrt.bristol.sch.uk/_site/data/files/key_information/letters/2023-24/Behaviour-and-Uniform-Asssembly-Slides-July-2024.pdf
https://www.smrt.bristol.sch.uk/_site/data/files/key_information/letters/2023-24/Uniform-Communication-from-Monkhouse-190724.pdf

